
SPEEDWATCH 
Report to Parish Council Thursday 18th July 2019.  

 

June was a quiet month for Speedwatch sessions, mainly due to operator 

holidays. 

 

During June we ran 9 sessions consisting of approx. 8 hours, those sessions 

recorded 72 speeding vehicles from 1572 passing vehicles (4.4%), the fastest 

vehicle recorded was 45mph. The accuracy over the month was 99% this was 

because one vehicle failed the DVLA check (listed as silver, seen by us as 

white). 

 

One of the reported vehicles was shown not to have tax and/or MOT. 

 

July will be fairly light on sessions due to operators’ other commitments, so far 

this month we have run 6 sessions with another 10 planned. 

 

Cllr. Colin Boylett, Speedwatch Co-ordinator. 

 


